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MUSIC FOR ORGAN AND INSTRUMENTS JAN. 21

Our first program of 2014 highlights literature for organ and various instruments.  The 
program is at Crescent Hill Baptist (2800 Frankfort Ave.) at 7:30.  We will have a potluck 
dinner right across the parking lot at St. Mark's Episcopal ( 2822 Frankfort Ave.) at 6:30.   
Performers will include Louis Bailey (our host) and Paula Roberts playing duets for two 
organs, organ and harpsichord, and two people at one console; and Rob Williamson 
(organ) and Marsha Busey (cello).

 
REMAINING 2014 PROGAMS

Feb. 28 (F) Olivier Latry concert at Church of the Good Shepherd/Lexington.  Co-sponsors are Louisville
and Lexington AGO Chapters.  7:00

Mar. 18 (Tu)       Member Recital (7:30) and potluck dinner (6:30) at St. Luke's Episcopal/Anchorage. 

May 20 (Tu)            Guild Service including installation of officers (7:30) and catered dinner (6:30) at First     
      Lutheran.

POSITION AVAILABLE

Previous open positions are also available for viewing on our website:  www.agolouisivillle.org   If you would like
more information, or wish to list a position, please contact Barbara Ellis musicworksharps@gmail.com 

Organist Christ UCC/1228 E. Breckenridge St/40204
Contact:  Wilma Westenheofer, 499-5752  (Sunday a.m. service only.  No choir.)

TO SEND ANNOUNCEMENTS

Dean David McNease will forward any announcements you may want to get to the membership.  Please send 
items to him at louisvilleago@hotmail.com.

YEARBOOK UPDATE

Marsha Busey/3504 Rems Ct/Louisville KY  40241-2525

The Yearbooks have been emailed to the membership or will be snail-mailed immediately to those few members
without email.  If you did not get yours please contact David Minton at dminton@hspirit.org  .
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CALENDAR

Jan. 12 (Su) Bourbon Baroque Coffee Cantatas by Bach and Bernier at St. Luke's/Anchorage.  2:00

Jon Johnson (Christ Church Cathedral/Nashville) organ recital and evensong at Christ Church 
Cathedral.  5:00

Jan. 14 (Tu)     Mendelssohn Organ Works at Bach Haus/4607 Hanford Lane.  Contact the Dickinsons at 
        893-7954 or bachcouple@aol.com if you plan to attend – all are invited.  7:30

Jan. 16 (Th) Millikin University Choir concert at Christ Church United Methodist.  7:30

Jan. 17-18 Lexington AGO:  Reading Session & Social at Tates Creek Christian Church.

Jan. 19 (Su) David Lang (former Louisville Dean and Dir. of Music at St. John Catholic/McLean VA) recital at 
St. Thomas Episcopal.  5:00

Jan. 21 (Tu) Louisville Chapter Program:  Music for Organ and Instruments at Crescent Hill Baptist 
(7:30) with potluck dinner across the parking lot at St. Mark's Episcopal (6:30).

Jan. 24 (F) Parker Ramsey (organ scholar at King's College/Cambridge 2010-2013) recital at Second 
Presbyterian.  7:30

Jan. 27 (M) SIAGO program Mostly Mozart by Janet Hamilton and friends at St. Mark's UCC/New Albany.  
7:30

Jan. 31 (F) Early registration closes for AGO National Convention/Boston.  12:00 midnight

Andre Lash (Christ United, Greensboro, NC) organ recital at Cathedral of the Assumption.  7:30

Feb. 2 (Su) Joshua Bullock recital and evensong at St. Francis in the Fields.  5:00

Feb. 3 (M) Louisville Chapter EC Meeting at First Lutheran.  7:00

Feb. 7 (F)     Newsletter Deadline.  Send items to annwade@iglou.com or 241-4284

Feb. 9 (Su) Dana Marsh (Christ Church Cathedral/Indianapolis) organ recital and evensong at Christ Church 
Cathedral.  5:00

Feb. 11 (Tu) Schuyler Robinson (Prof. of Organ/UK) organ recital in Ransdell Chapel/Campbellsville
(Ky) University.  12:20

 Rheinberger Organ Works at Bach Haus/4607 Hanford Lane.  Contact the Dickinsons at 893-
7954 or bachcouple@aol.com if you plan to attend – all are invited.  7:30

 
IN MEMORIAM 

We express our sympathy to the family and friends of former member Elizabeth “Betty” Grant who died on 
November 5 at the Episcopal Church Home.  Betty is survived by her husband Bill, and had served as the 
organist of St. Andrew's Episcopal Church for 18 years.

Clyde Holloway, concert organist and esteemed teacher at Indiana and Rice Universities died, on December 18. 
A memorial service will be held at Christ Church Cathedral in Houston on January 18.  Rest in peace, Clyde – 
friend, teacher and mentor. 

Marianne Webb, another well-known organist and esteemed teacher, died on December 7.   Paul Jacobs will 
play a memorial recital at Southern Illinois University on January 17.
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